
All Saints Catholic Voluntary Academy, is
happy to announce that recently OFSTED
inspectors found that the school continues to be
‘Good’ in all areas.
Inspectors said All Saints is a “thriving” school, &
staff aim for every child to find enjoyment,
happiness and friendship; “Pupils are happy,
enjoy school life and make strong friendships.”
The report said that: All leaders, governors and
trustees have the highest expectations of pupils
and as a result of effective joint working, the
curriculum is continually developed; behaviour
is a key strength of the school; parents are
overwhelmingly positive about school life and
the leadership of the school; One parent said
‘the school is a wonderful, caring environment
with a family feel.’
Curriculum development was praised in the
report, which said: “Staff have been provided
with the support and time to make changes to
their plans and teaching.
Subject development has been carefully
prioritised and is having a positive impact on
what pupils know and can do.”
The report also said: “The school has had much
success with its teaching of phonics and
reading to pupils. As a result of an effective
grounding in early reading, pupils develop a
love of reading; pupils with special educational
needs and/or disabilities are well supported,
and pupils’ behaviour is exceptional; Staff have
established a very positive climate for learning.
Pupils are eager to learn and get on with one
another very well.”
It was noted that All Saints works effectively with
its partner school, St Margaret’s, and with the St
Ralph Sherwin Trust to improve their provision.
Grainne Beaumont, Headteacher at All Saints,
said: “Staff and governors work hard to ensure
our school is always moving forward, changing
with the current climate. We strive to continue
to grow & develop our school, meeting both
the educational needs and, just as importantly,
the mental health needs of our children.
“We would like to thank all of the staff,
governors and families for their continued
support. The school will continue to grow and
we always say, ‘we may be small but we have
a big heart.’” If you would like to visit the
school, please contact us on 01457 852756.
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Parish Safeguarding Representatives, Janine
Carter (ASC) and Liz Nash (SMC) write,
The Diocese of Nottingham has a very
professional diocesan Safeguarding team who
train, support and work closely with parish
Safeguarding Representatives. The duty to love,
protect and safeguard one another is part of
that commandment we have all received from
Christ Jesus; at its heart is the duty to help protect
the safety and dignity of everyone, especially the
most vulnerable, and to respect and listen to
those who have been victims of abuse.
The diocesan policies and procedures are
currently being updated, and we will be sharing
these with you when they are ready. In the
meantime, should you wish to contact us, you
can do so securely by emailing us at:
Janine Carter: Tel: 07513 725245; email:
Janine.CarterPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk
Liz Nash: Tel: 07513 725355; email:
Liz.NashPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk
Catechist Sarah Rudd writes,
St Mary Crowned Sacramental Programme:
The Sacramental Programme has just started at
St Mary Crowned church. If your child is a
baptised Catholic, is in Year 3 or above and you
wish them to prepare to receive the Sacraments
of Reconciliation & Holy Communion, please
contact Sarah Rudd at St Mary's CVA on 01457
854473. All Sacramental Programme sessions will
take place during 9.15am Mass on Sundays at St
Mary Crowned. Attendance at Mass each week
& full commitment to the programme is essential.
All Saints Prize Draw
Parishioner Bernard McMylor writes,
We are revamping the monthly draw for the new
year. The old 100 Club will be renamed the Thrifty
Fifty - we will limit the number of members to just
fifty persons and so improve the chances of each
member (when the membership is full) of winning
a monthly prize. A few places are still available
before we close the books, so, if you would like a
chance every month of winning £100 for an
outlay of £5 a month, don't delay. You would also
be contributing to raise much needed additional
regular funding to help All Saints parish pay the
bills. To join in, please contact Bernard McMylor,
or contact Father Martin using the
details overleaf.
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The Week Ahead(ASC=All Saints Church,SMH=St Mary’s Hall,SMC=St Mary’s Church, SMS = St Mary’s School)

Parish Mass Book: This weekend’s readings: p.130, Gloria p.9, Creed p.11

Saturday 28th

6.00pm,

7.00pm,

St Thomas Aquinas, Priest and Doctor

ASC Vigil Mass (The People of the Parishes)

ASC Lent and Easter Planning Meeting

Second Collection for The Poor and Needy Parishes

Sunday 29th

9.15am,

11.15am,

Fourth Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (Paul and Maria Burns – Christmas Blessing (BB))

ASC Holy Mass (Philip Wadsworth RIP - 90th Birthday Blessing (EW))

Second Collection for The Poor and Needy Parishes

Monday 30th

10.00am,
Feria
ASC Holy Mass (Philomena Brennan – Special Intention (M&DT))

Tuesday 31st St John Bosco, Priest
Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass today for a thanksgiving to St Joseph

Wednesday 1st

10.00am,
10.00am,

Feria
ASC Holy Mass (John Lovelock RIP (FD))
SMC church cleaning

Thursday 2nd

9.00am,
10.00am,

The Presentation of The Lord – Candlemas, Feast
Day of Special Prayer for Consecrated Life
SMC Holy Mass (Monsignor H Wilson RIP (JEM))
SMC Planning meeting for the coffee morning on 4th March
Please pray for today’s Day of Recollection for Priests
No Sycamore session this week, Sycamore resumes on Thursday 9th February

Friday 3rd

11.15am,
7.00pm,

St Blaise, Bishop and Martyr
SMC Funeral Service of Michael Bowler RIP
SMH Prayer Group

Saturday 4th

10.00 – 10.30am,

6.00pm,

St Gilbert of Sempringham, Religious

ASC Confessions

ASC Vigil Mass (The People of the Parishes)

Sunday 5th

9.15am,

11.15am,

Fifth Sunday of the Year

SMC Holy Mass (Jim and Anna Travis – Christmas Blessing (BB))

ASC Holy Mass (Philip Wadsworth RIP (BP))

Please pray for today’s meeting of the joint parishes’ events group

More dates for the Diary:
Saturday 11th February: The Bureau, Henry Street, ‘Drop In’, 11am – 1pm
Saturday 4th March: Coffee Morning at Bradbury House, 10am – 12noon, details to follow.

The GLOSSOP ROSARY: will continue on Monday 30th January with the Joyful Mysteries.

An exciting opportunity to work as Lay Chaplain in the Saint Ralph Sherwin CMAT has become
available. This position will serve 4 Primary schools within the Glossop area. This post will offer the
successful candidate the opportunity to play a central role in the development of the faith life of our
Catholic schools. If you have a desire to work alongside children and help nurture their faith, this role
may be for you. If you are interested, please look on the Saint Ralph Sherwin CMAT
website https://www.srscmat.co.uk/work-with-us/vacancies/ or contact Jamie Agius (Lead Lay
Chaplain) at jagius@srscmat.co.uk

Please remember in your prayers this week:
Philomena Brennan who asks for prayers for healing and relief from a long standing problem.
Don and Roseline McLeish who are unwell. Harry Sweeney, who is recovering from an operation.


